## From the Classroom of Mrs. Way

Dear First Graders,

I hope you are having a good summer. September will be here before you know it! You will be in my first grade class this year. We are in room 19. My email is cway@acsdny.org. I will be using the REMIND app again this year to text school info! To be added to our class please go to <a href="https://www.remind.com/join/mrswaysfab">https://www.remind.com/join/mrswaysfab</a>. We will be able to text back and forth which is the best way for me to respond to you quickly. You will need some school supplies. Here is my list. Lots of stores have great sales on many of these items during the summer, so shop around!



## PLEASE ONLY LABEL THE FIRST 3 ITEMS ON THE LIST

- 2 marble notebooks
- 2 plastic folders
- 1 pair headphones (NOT bluetooth)
- 1 box of Crayola Twistable crayons (not regular Crayola crayons)
- Plastic pencil case (approx 8x4)
- 8 expo markers
- Backpack without wheels

\*\* Wish List \*\*

- Tissues
- Clorox Wipes
- Colored dot stickers
- Plastic bathroom cups
- Plastic dessert plates (colored ones are ok)

Each day we will have a short time for snack. Cheese & crackers, carrots and dip, yogurt and pretzels... these are all healthy snacks. Sugary snacks are not allowed.

I am looking forward to the upcoming school year and meeting my new first grade students! Together we will enjoy various exciting and challenging learning experiences. I am confident we will have a fun and productive year working together!

Enjoy the rest of your summer.

Fondly,

Mrs. Way